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ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by Hope Life International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries as the “Group”).

The Company announces on 6 November 2019, the Independent Commission Against 
Corruption of Hong Kong (“ICAC”) conducted a search at certain premises of the Group 
in Hong Kong. The Company provided certain files and records for the purpose of an 
ICAC investigation (the “Investigation”).

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company considers that as 
at the date of this announcement, the Investigation has no material adverse impact to the 
Group and the business and operations of the Group remain normal. Save as disclosed 
above, the Board is not aware of any other unpublished inside information. Further 
announcement(s) will be made by the Company as and when appropriate pursuant to the 
Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 
Limited.
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